
Construction Update
January 14, 2008

1. We received the permanent certificate of occupancy on the new

high school gym addition last Tuesday.

2. Punch list repairs on high school gym addition should be complete

this week.  (touch up painting & etc.)

3. We are in the process of replacing a few missing arm rests in

stadium seating.

4. The gym floors in the practice gym and game gym have both been

refinished. 

5. The Junior High remodel of the Ag. facility for band is complete and

working well.

6. The Junior High remodel of the Ag. classroom area for choir is

almost complete.  New baseboards will be installed this week.


